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Traffic Alert 

NM-192/NM-478 
Mesquite, New Mexico 

 
Mesquite, NM: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be conducting 
maintenance work with BNSF Railway the week of July 31st, 2012, which will have a section of 
NM-192 and NM-478 CLOSED. The NMDOT will place traffic control that will have traffic 
detoured as work is on-going. 
  
The work scheduled for July 31st at 7:00 am and will not be lifted until 5:00 pm Thursday, 
August 2, 2012. The detours will be from NM-192 to Smoky Road to Sayles Road back to NM-
478. 
 
The NMDOT continues to encourage motorists to slow down and use extreme caution in and 
around the work zones. Updates on road projects and traffic alerts will be posted on the 
department’s web site www.NMroads.com, and by calling 511 in New Mexico or 1-800-432-
4269 from any line.  
 
For more information regarding this work you may contact Trent Doolittle, NMDOT Assistant 
District Engineer at (575) 544-6575, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public 
Information Officer at (575) 525-7340.   
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